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Website Changes Will Reflect Pharmacy Benefits Management 
Transition Effective July 1, 2022 
On July 1, 2022, when Magellan Medicaid Administration (MMA) assumes the administration of Pharmacy Benefits 
Management on behalf of the State of Nevada Department of Health and Human Services, Division of Health Care 
Financing and Policy (DHCFP) for Nevada Medicaid Fee-For-Service, providers will obtain pharmacy benefit related 
announcements and billing information from the MMA website (https://nevadamedicaid.magellanrx.com/home) 
instead of the Nevada Medicaid provider website. 

The current Pharmacy information webpages on the Nevada Medicaid provider website will be archived for 
providers to reference and will provide a link to the MMA website.  The “Pharmacy” tab at the top of the Nevada 
Medicaid provider website will provide a drop-down option titled “Pharmacy Archive” that will open the archive 
webpage.  The “Pharmacy” tab will also have a drop-down option titled “Magellan Medicaid Administration 
(MMA)” that will link to the MMA website, which will provide access to Pharmacy Web PA and pharmacy benefit 
related announcements and billing information. 
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